
Old Seward Highway to Lake Otis Parkway

36TH AVENUE
RESURFACING

36th Avenue is a vital east-west corridor that provides a critical link between
residential neighborhoods, the midtown business district, the University of
Alaska Anchorage, and Providence Medical Center. Over many years of
use, the condition of the roadway and sidewalks has deteriorated. The poor
condition of the pavement and sidewalks requires increased maintenance
and creates hazards for vehicles, pedestrians and bicyclists. The purpose of
this project is to investigate the existing conditions along the project corridor,
recommend improvements that align with the scope of a resurfacing project
and limited budget to extend the life of the roadway, and reduce
maintenance costs.
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Design Study Report
The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) 

Project Management & Engineering  

Department (PM&E) is kicking off the Design 

Study Report (DSR).  The DSR will document 

existing conditions and evaluate alternatives 

to best address needed improvements such 

as: 

• Roadway resurfacing 

• Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

compliant curb ramps

• Sidewalk, pathway, and curb  repairs 

• Drainage

• Traffic signal equipment

• Street lighting 

Recommendations will be developed in 

collaboration with the MOA, agencies, and 

public stakeholders.

Insert short 
caption here 

describing the 
image.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Wende Wilber, AICP PTP 

Public Involvement Leader
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.

907-433-8103
wwilber@kittelson.com
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